
Pleasantville Elementary PTO

Meeting Minutes for 10-15-24

Reminders:
Attendance:
President: Sarah Waites

Facebook page for PTO
Vice President: Katie Allen

Kroger Community Rewards
Secretary: Amanda McCrady

Babysitting Provide by FCCLA
Treasure: Brit Root
News Reporter: Abbey Bolin

Kroger Community Rewards & Amazon
Principal: Lydia Tokarz

Smile ***MUST SIGN UP EACH YEAR***
Members: Stephanie Dennis, Brit Root, Christy Vogel,Amanda McCrady,
Abbey Bolin,Katie Allen, Sarah Waites, Emily Hayek,Audrey Miller, Jamie
Stoughton, Lydia Tokarz, Lynndsay Yellen, Abbie Brown, Kelli Raver

Meeting called to order at: 6:01 PM
Treasurer’s Report: Not Available
Minutes approved by 1st Stephanie Dennis 2nd Audrey Miller

PRINCIPAL UPDATE
Mrs Tokarz reported that since we are a Title I school she is asked to share about the new reading program CKLA

that we have implemented this year. The first quarter is coming to an end and it is going well. Staff and students are doing
great with adjusting to the new program and Mrs Tokarz is happy about the success.

OLD BUSINESS

● Scholastic News: The cost to provide the scholastic news to the classes that have requested it will be $1,200.00 Since not all
classes requested them and we did not purchase back issues this was under budget of what was originally budgeted ●
Clothing-Rockin Rosie Co Designs-We had around 330 orders and our profit is $1,047.00 with having to buy back some of the
croc charms. ETA to have the clothing done is October 28th.

NEW BUSINESS

● Late Arrival Snacks-late arrival is 10/25/24 and Lynndsay Yellen will be in charge of snacks. She reports that
everything is good

● Breakfast Club-Breakfast club went well. Between cash and the square we made over $1,000.00 ●Mother/ Son
dance-The theme for the Mother/Son dance was originally scheduled For November 8th but needs to be rescheduled
due to Alumni Choir performance that day. A new date will be planned for January. The theme is Mother/Son All Stars
and will be chaired by Abbey Bolin and Sarah Waites.
● Scholastic Book Fair-We are in need of volunteers to help the kids shop/ create wishlists. The Book Fair will be

November 18-22nd. Volunteers can sign up through a link in sign up genius.
● Conference Meal-Conference meal will be November 21st and we will need meals for 35 people. Katie Allen and

Audrey Miller will be in charge of meals. Set up to start at 3:30pm.
● Student Experience-We discussed getting the inflatables again because the kids really enjoyed them. The quote for

this year is around $3,800.00. We also discussed getting the Columbus Children’s theater to come perform. Abbey
will look into dates available and cost. We are looking into an author visit for Fourth quarter and reptiles or the jump
rope guy for third quarter.



● SC supplies check in -We are looking into something new for the kids for Christmas this year. We are looking into
getting knit beanies with the Falcon logo on it for all the kids.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:41pm
The next meeting will be November 19, 2024 at 6:00pm


